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The EIB 25-11 rule couldn't be more detrimental to business in New Mexico. This rule will
quadruple labor costs for many industries, including the vital construction industry. The inflationary
impact of this will hit every New Mexican very hard, best case scenario. Businesses will be forced
to move manufacturing of construction materials to other states to compete, construction projects
will grind to a halt, and our already taxed transportation system will be negatively impacted due to
the extreme length of any road work. This rule doesn't take into account the statistics of heat related
injuries in New Mexico, which are non existent.


